Memo To: Executive Board Members
 

From: Tom Hobgood
 

Ref: Executive Board Meeting
 

The Executive Board Meeting will be held November 15-16, 2005 at the Drury Inn, Greensboro (Exit 217, Interstate 40).  As stated earlier,  reservations have been made for all except Avery, Jim, Betty and Edsel.  If your plans change and you don't need a room,  please let me know and I will cancel your reservations.
 

Attached is a tentative agenda for the meeting.  Please review and let me know if additions or changes need to be made.  Also note that everyone will have an opportunity to share a progress report during the meeting.
 

Again, Our meeting is scheduled to start at 1:00 p.m.  I am looking forward to seeing all of you at the meeting.
